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March 2022 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ, 
 
Peace and wellbeing to you and to your families. 
 
There is no doubt that all of us have been navigating through extraordinary times and 
experiences in our daily lives, especially with the challenges presented to us by the 
pandemic over the past two years.  We keep in our prayers all those who have died during 
this tragic public health crisis and the loved ones they left behind.  
 
The pandemic has also impacted us greatly in the area of finance.  Just as you have been 
carefully managing your household budgets, the Diocese has also answered the call to be a 
careful steward of the monies entrusted to us to carry out our ministries. 
 
Every year the Diocesan Financial Statements are audited by an independent Certified 
Public Accounting Firm, and this past year was no exception.  We make our statements 
public to help build trust with our faith communities.  
 
The Financial Statements reflect our financial position as of June 30, 2021, as well as the 
revenues and expenses for the fiscal year ending June 2021.  The external auditor includes 
in its reports our financial notes to clarify details on significant transactions.  
 
Thank you again for your contributions.  I am aware of the sacrifices many of you make to 
help us sustain diocesan ministries.  God has truly blessed this Diocese with faith-filled and 
generous people.  
 
Let us continue to keep one another in prayer.  
 
Yours in Christ’ Love, 
 
 
 
Bishop Alberto Rojas 
Diocese of San Bernardino 
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